
From: spacesforpeople <spacesforpeople@edinburgh.gov.uk>
Date: Wed, 7 Oct 2020 at 09:19

Subject: RE: Covid-19 Cycling and Walking Emergency Response 
Measures at Cammo Road for Forrest Kindergarten

Dear Councillors and Stakeholders,

Following conversations with the Forest Kindergarten on Cammo Estate, there is no requirement for us to progress with 
the proposed closure of Cammo Road due to the small numbers of children arriving by car and changes in their travel 
arrangements.

Should the nursery raise any concerns in the future, these will be given due consideration however consultation/ 
notification will be carried out should any changes be taken forward for implementation. 

Regards

Andy Edwards
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